
 

                        

 

2017 SUMMER RESEARCH INTERNSHIP AT THE 

VITERBI SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING 

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA (USC) 

in Los Angeles, California 

 

If you are a senior student (i.e., you will complete your degree by June of 2017) at FI-UNAM, and 

you are interested in doing research and in the future pursuing a PhD at the Viterbi School of 

Engineering at USC (“Doctorado Directo”), you may qualify to participate a summer research 

internship at the University of Southern California. 

The requirements are (i) excellent grade point average in the top 10% of you class, (ii) excellent 

English skills, and (iii) taking the GRE exam before starting the program. This project is co-funded 

by UNAM and USC. If you are selected, your transportation and living expenses are covered by the 

program.  

Many of the students that participated in the summer internships in previous years have already 

started their PhD´s at USC funded by a collaborative agreement with CONACYT. 

This program is open to all the Engineering Programs of the Engineering School. If you are 

interested you will have to send an e-mail before November 4th to Dr. Jesús Manuel Dorador 

González (dorador@unam.mx) and you will receive more information and the procedure to follow. 
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